
Would you like to talk with a 
parent of a transgender child? 

We are parents of a 22-year-old transgender child who began his 
transition at age 14.  We know from experience  that parents 
sometimes feel like they are the only family in the world with a 
transgender or gender-questioning child.  You may have questions, 
issues, and concerns that you want to run past someone who has 
been through what you are going through. We don’t have all of the 
answers, but we have listening ears and caring hearts.  Please feel 
free to call one of us or send an e-mail, and we will respond 
promptly.  

Ann –724-766-0955 

mamieanna@yahoo.com

Gabe –724-553-0462

familygadj@yahoo.com

We also invite you to attend our Pittsburgh PFLAG monthly 
meeting the second Sunday of every month

2:00 to 4:30 P.M. at the Third Presbyterian Church

Corner of Fifth Ave. and South Negley Ave. in Shadyside

2:00 – Gathering

2:15 to 3:30 – Small group sharing, including a discussion  group 
for parents of transgender children

3:45 to 4:30 – Educational guest speaker

Welcome to PFLAG Pittsburgh – where all families matter.

www.pflagpgh.weebly.com
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